
Notice 

Post of Dean – Faculty of Graduate Studies 

The term of third Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies is going to be over on 18th June 2020 and 

applications are called to select the fourth Dean. 

Permanent members of the academic staff of University of Ruhuna at Senior Lecturer Grade I 

or above, are eligible to apply for the post of Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies. 

Interested individuals shall prepare applications along with a self-assessment based on the 

selection criteria given below and forwarded to the Registrar of the University with copies of 

proof for their qualifications except certificates which are available in the candidate’s personal 

file. 

A committee will evaluate all applications according to the selection criteria (attached 

herewith) and three (03) nominations will be selected by the Board of Graduate Studies based 

on the evaluations, done by a three-member committee appointed by the council. Those 

nominations will be forwarded to the Council to take final decision. 

Eligible academics are requested to send their applications to reach the office of the 

Registrar University of Ruhuna, on or before 20th May 2020. 

 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Graduate Studies 
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